
2/8/23 Sugar Hill Broadband Committee Minutes via Zoom 
 
Attending: Carol Miller, Consultant,  
Nancy Martland, Mike Morley, Jeanne Cummings, Margo Connors 
 
Carol reported that there is still no update on Round 2 funding for broadband development through NH BEA. 
She believes that news will be announced in the next week. 
 
Committee feels that we will be able to make an announcement at the March 14, 2023 Town Meeting on the 
group’s final decision for broadband provider. We would like to schedule a public information meeting on the 
process in April and hope to have that date set by Town Meeting. 
 
Carol will start work on her final report for Sugar Hill Broadband Committee activities over the past year which 
will include maps of served and underserved households. Maps will highlight in different colors which internet 
service provider is serving which household. Sugar Hill residents will have a choice in who they choose to be 
their provider. 
 
Residents who are served by NH Electric COOP should have new fiber to the premise by spring of 2023. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for March 8, 2023 at 5 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Margo Connors 
 
 


